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PROPOSAL TO AMEND CHARTER OF
OHIO STATE STEERING COMMITTEE

Proposed amendment: to alter the bidding process for Ohio Roundups

Currently, the Ohio State Steering Committee accepts bids for roundups at the Steering
Committee meeting held during each year’s Roundup. The bids are offeted for the following
year’s Roundup. At that time, seed money is presented to the roundup committee whose bid has
been accepted.

The proposed amendment would:
- Accept the bid for the 1997 Roundup at the Steering Committee meetmg held
during the 1996 Roundup.

Notify each city through their respective Steering Committee delegates of any
changes to the bidding process as soon as possible after any such changes
are adopted by the Steering Committee.

Accept bids for the 1998 and 1999 roundups during the State Steering
Committee held during the 1997 Roundup.

- During the 1997 Roundup, seed money will be presented to the Roundup
Committee that is chosen to host the 1998 Roundup.

At each subsequent roundup after 1997, seed money will be presented to the
city whose bid has been accepted for the following year’s Roundup. For
example, seed money will be presented for the 2000 Roundup at the
Steering Committee meeting held during the 1999 Roundup.

- At each Roundup starting in 1998, bids will be made for roundups that are to be
held two years after the bid is made.




